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Dear Parent/Carer

 
Enrichment 2016 (July 4-8) – Year 12
 
As part of the College Enrichment programme, some students in Year 12 have expressed an interest in taking part in a residential visit to Kibblestone Scout Camp, Stone. 

Students will know when they are attending camp. Students will depart from the College on Monday 4 July at 9:30am and will return at approximately mid-day on Friday 8 July.  

The cost for the five day residential is £25 per student which includes transport and food whilst on residential visit. Please return the attached pro-forma to Finance by Monday 27 June, with the completed medical consent form. If there are any concerns regarding finances, please contact Mrs Broderick (PA to the Principal) in confidence.

Students are asked to bring their own sleeping bags and appropriate footwear such as sturdy training shoes.  A ‘kit list’ for the residential visit is attached. 

Yours sincerely
 
  


Miss N Haigh
Year 7 Camp Leader
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